
November 29, 2024 
 
Dear Families, 

Recently, in Social Studies, we explored the traditional art of weaving practiced by 
Indigenous communities. Through engaging stories and discussions, students gained insight 
into the process of harvesting wool from animals and the various steps required to prepare it 
for weaving. Using small cardboard looms, each student practiced the over-and-under 
weaving technique and showed engagement in this hands-on activity. Furthermore, I want to 
highlight some exciting events coming up in December (see below). 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Hon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hip Hop (December 2 - 6) 
Our hip hop lessons will start next week! We will have a lesson at a scheduled time each day 
so please ensure your child is dressed comfortably for this daily physical activity.  There will 
be performance for parents to come watch on Friday December 6 at 1:30pm in the gym. 
 
Festive Sweater Day (Wednesday December 18) 
Staff and students are welcome to come dressed in a festive sweater or attire to show some 
school and holiday spirit. 
 
Report Cards (Wednesday December 18) 
Term 1 progress reports will be sent home. 
 
Pancake Breakfast & Pajama Day (Friday December 20) 
This annual event brings joy to students who can be comfy in their pajamas while enjoying 
pancakes together.  If you are able to volunteer, please refer to the December community e-
newsletter to sign-up. 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday to the following students  
with a December birthday! 

 
Esamiya Veronica 
Michelle Trevor 

 


